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U15 division went over with great success in the 2024/25 season. For this 

season there was 1 less team over previous year that was entered into the 

NEAHL League. In total there was 5 teams entered into the NEAHL: 3 teams 

that were Body Contact and 2 teams that were Non-Body Contact (1 – Tier 1; 2 

– Tier 2; 2 – Tier 1 NBC). 

 

All the teams competed very well in their associated Tier’s and 1 team coming 

out of playoffs with a banner; congratulations to the Tier 1 NBC team! All other 

teams competed very well and were at the top of there league.  

 

Going into the 2024/25 season it is expected to have similar number of 

registered kids as last year and if so, the teams will be tiered a bit different 

then previous years as the NEAHL would like to see 1 team per Tier vs equal 

teams in a given tier. Pending how the NEAHL lays out the tiers prior to LMHA 

making the teams will be crucial on how the teams are built. As it unfolds in 

the fall, we will be sure to communicate the best we can and keep everybody 

up to speed on what is going on and how the teams will be laid out.  

 

Looking forward to next season!  

 

Davin Ducherer  

U15 Director 

  


